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October 1, 2017


Dear Applicant:


Congratulations on your decision to apply for the Hancock Youth Leadership Academy (HYLA).  In order to have the best chance of being selected for the program, please read through the application materials very carefully, especially the scoring information to help you be successful.

The Hancock Youth Leadership Academy is seeking high school juniors that would like to develop leadership skills, learn about Hancock County and its many assets, and prepare for college life.  There will be an application workshop for interested students at the new location of The Hancock Resource Center, 454 Highway 90, Ste B, Waveland (Next to PRCC) on Wednesday, October 11th at 7:00 p.m.  This workshop is highly recommended.  We will review the application and essay requirements, discuss the interview process and answer questions.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We wish you the best of luck with your application and do not forget the deadline has been changed to October 24th at 4:00 p.m.


Sincerely,


Rhonda Dean Rhodes
President/Executive Director
Hancock Resource Center
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Waveland, MS  39576
228-463-8887 | 228-463-8901 (fax)
www.hancockhrc.org
image1.jpeg
Hancock Youth 4\
Leader i) Academy

RRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRRR




